
 

 

From: Rosy Tikaprasad   

Sent: 2025/01/23 9:03 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application# A-2024-0275 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Good day, 

  

Hope all is well with you.  I’m writing to you regarding the subject application# A-2024-0275 for the 

minor variance at 14 Keeleview Crescent.  I live across the street at 11 Keeleview crescent and I 

have no objections and support the work completed at 14 Keeleview Crescent as it adds value and 

beautiful aesthetics to our street.  It’s a wonderful sight to open my front door and look across the 

street now. 

  

I authorize the committee to use my correspondence in the application.  

  

Name: Rosy Tikaprasad 

Address:  11 Keeleview Cresent 

                   Brampton, Ontario 

                   L6R 0H3 

  

Should you require anything further, pleae do let me know. 

  

  

Regards, 

  

Rosy Tikaprasad 


